
 
 

 

 

AMENDMENT to the  

 

2014 Request for Proposal (RFP)  

 

JUVENILE JUSTICE DELINQUENCY  

PREVENTION AND TREATMENT PROGRAMS 
 

The following corrections have been made to the Juvenile Justice Delinquency Prevention and Treatment 

Programs RFP, originally released October 8, 2014.  

 

1. The award period is December 1, 2014 – August 31, 2015 

 

2. A PDRA is not required for grant funded youth, as some youth in the program may be diverted 

prior to adjudication. However, all youth in the program must have come into contact with the 

juvenile justice system.  

 

3. Applicants are not required to report the current number of offenders scoring a 1 or lower on the 

PDRA if that information is not available.  

 

Deadline 
All applications are due at 5:00 p.m. on November 7th, 2014 

 

Contact Information 
For assistance with the requirements of this solicitation, contact: 

 

Matthew Pitts, Planning and Policy Development Specialist, at 404-657-2014 or 

Matthew.Pitts@cjcc.ga.gov  
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